
Email Announcement to all ICCS and SRHSB Members 
 

 
Dear participants of the 2017 conjoint ICCS-SRHSB Annual meeting in St. Louis: 
 
Continuing a tradition of the SRHSB, we will have an informal Clinical Case Session on 
Wednesday June 21 from 13:00 until 17:00. This is one of the two pre-meeting 
sessions organized by the SRHSB and attendance is free and open to everyone. This 
event attracts more and more people every year and every participant in the past has 
appreciated the great opportunity to openly discuss clinical cases.  
 
On behalf of the SRHSB organizers, Paul and I would like to encourage you to attend 
this session and especially to provide us with some interesting clinical cases. To give 
you an idea about the breadth and creativity of this session, here are some examples 
from recent meetings:   

 Initial outcomes of the first two cases of in-utero surgery for spina bifida 
from South West England  

 Patient with a complex urogenital and anorectal malformation with neural 
tube defect. What ́s first? 

 Button Cystostomy – a safe and easy method to access the bladder in selected 
patients with neuropathic bladder? 

 Infection in a VP shunt after revision: what is best management? 
 Highlighting cognitive impairment associated with spina bifida.    

 
Each Case will be given 10-15 minutes for presentation and discussion.  
 
Please send your case titles to Marcus Pauly (pauly-castro@web.de) and Roger 
Bayston (Roger.Bayston@nottingham.ac.uk) by June 5th so that we can finalize 
the pre-meeting program. 
  
Thank you very much for your consideration, 
 

 
 
Paul Austin, MD      Pat McAllister, PhD 
Secretary Ex-Officio, ICCS     President, SRHSB 
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